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Dear Editor:

Third SeaBus again? (http://www.nsnews.com/news/third-seabus-new-b-lines-

translink-s-top-north-shore-priorities-1.1130166) Our politicians are stale. One

mayor even chairs the Mayors' Council on Transportation and what do we get? A

promise for the third SeaBus that was promised for the Olympics. Our other North

Shore mayor has explained why our small North Shore population doesn't warrant

a SkyTrain connection. Meanwhile both are hell-bent for density increases to rely

on a third offering of inefficient, outdated technology. We deserved the short

SkyTrain extension when the Olympic equipment was here. It will never happen

with this stale group. The tax hike will.

Robert Thompson

North Vancouver
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